
 

October 27, 2023 

Notice 9: Road is open for traffic.  

The Lake Hills sewer pipe rehabilitation is nearly complete.  This notice is to update you on the 
opening of the following road closure to traffic.   

a) Bel-Red Road and Northeast Spring Boulevard intersection.   
b) 134th Avenue Northeast and Northeast Spring Boulevard intersection 
c) Eastbound lane on Northeast Spring Boulevard from 130th Avenue Northeast to 136th 
 Place Northeast. 

Construction crews may close those reopened roads for up to 2 days at a time or at a different 
time to complete the road and cross walk restoration work. Please pay close attention to traffic 
control and construction signs! 

What to expect 

• Typical work hours are 7 AM to 7 PM weekdays with occasional night and weekend work. 
• Sewer service will be maintained. 

 

The interactive construction map shows active construction activities occurring through October 

2023.  

We will continue to keep the community, nearby businesses, and impacted properties informed 

as we complete the restoration work.  

King County’s goal is to complete construction efficiently to minimize disruptions to the 

community. If you have questions or concerns, call our construction hotline at 425-224-2475 or 

email Demmelash Adera at deadera@kingcounty.gov. 

 

 

 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 206-477-5371 OR TTY RELAY: 711 

https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dnrp/waste-services/wastewater-treatment/capital-projects/lake-hills-sewer-relining/about
mailto:deadera@kingcounty.gov

